United Nations Development Programme
Global Environment Facility

29 October 2003

To: Mr. Kenneth King
Deputy CEO/Chief Operating Officer
GEF Secretariat

Cc: Mr. J. Warren Evans
GEF Executive Coordinator
World Bank

Mr. Ahmed Djoghlaf

Director
Division of GEF Coordination
UNEP

From: Yannick Glemarec
Deputy Executive Coordinator

Subject: MFA/NCSA - National Capacity $elf-Assessment (NCSA) for "Madagascar” (PIMS
#2503)

Please find attached for your review and comments a PDF Block A request for NCSA funding entitled
“National Capacity Self-Assessment for Global Environment Management for Madagascar.

We would appreciate receiving your comments by 5 November 2003.

Best regards.

Cc: Martin Krause, UNDP-GEF Regional Coordinator, RBA
Oliver Page, UNDP-GEF, LAC
Arturo Garcia-Costas, UNDP-GEF Consultant on Capacity Development
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